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PWF-22-259-E 

COMMUNIQUÉ
 

Date:  June 1st, 2022 

To:  To all Canadian customers 

Subject:  Price increase – Wood Fibre Panels

 
Dear valued customer,  

 

This letter is to inform you that due to an unprecedented increase in the cost of raw 

materials, Building Products of Canada Corp. is implementing a 7% price increase on wood 

fibre panels that will be effective as of July 1st, 2022. 

 

All orders shipped on or after July 1st, 2022, independently of the time of the order, will be 

invoiced at the new prices.  We reserve the right to limit quantities on orders placed prior 

to the effective date of the price increase. 

 

The price increase will apply to the following products: 

• Insul-Sheathing Panels; (B5/R-5 XP, B4/R-4 HP, BE/EXCEL, BSSHT/R-1.3 & R-1.5) 

• Interior Insulating Panels; (BN/Enermax, BA/SoundSmart) 

• Natural Panels; (BSNAT) 

• Roof Insulator Panels; (BRC, BRI, BRN) 

• Decorative Boards; (BLPRI, BT, BV, BL) 
 

A revised price list reflecting these price increases will be issued in the coming days. 

Should you have any questions or require further clarifications on this matter, we invite you 

to contact your Building Products of Canada Corp. sales representative.  

 

We wish to thank you for your valued business and ongoing support.  
 

Sincerely,  

 

Bernard Nadeau  

Vice President, Sales and Marketing 


